
 

Weekly Schedule 

Sunday 

 9:30 a.m. Bible Classes 

10:30 a.m. Worship 

 6:00 p.m. Life Groups 
 

Monday 

 

Tuesday  

10:30 a.m. Ladies Bible Study 

 

Wednesday 

6:00 p.m. Ladies Workout 

7:00 p.m. Bible Study 

 

Thursday 

 Play Date Next 

 Thursday 

7:00 p.m. Zeller Life Group 

 

Friday 

  NO Basketball 

  

Disaster Relief Effort 

Aschcrafts in Africa 

Mt. States Children’s Home 

Spanish Literature Ministries 

Missions Support 

Remembering 

May 28, 2017 

A few years after the end of the Civil War, General John Logan gave 

the order that May 30 would be designated as Decoration Day it was 

intended to be a day to decorate the graves of soldiers who had given 

their lives in defense of country. About a century later that day would 

be moved to the last Monday in May and be known as Memorial Day. 

Days like these are important because of our need to remember and 

give honor. 
 

As we continue our study of Genesis this week, we will share the 

story of Noah. In this account of ark building, rain, flood and 

destruction, it’s easy to forget that it is also a story of deliverance and 

faithfulness. Because of God’s grace through the ark, Noah and his 

family are given a new beginning. God remembers Noah at the 

beginning of chapter 8 as the flood nears its end. “But God 

remembered Noah and all the wild animals and the livestock that 

were with him in the ark, and he sent a wind over the earth, and the 

waters receded.” (Genesis 8:1) Noah remembers God later in the 

chapter as he stands on dry land again. “Then Noah built an altar to 

the Lord and, taking some of all the clean animals and clean birds, he 

sacrificed burnt offerings on it.” (Genesis 8:20) 
 

Each week as we join in communion, we remember the grace of God 

that is offered to us through His Son’s sacrifice.  “The Lord Jesus, on 

the night he was betrayed, took bread, and when he had given thanks, 

he broke it and said, ‘This is my body, which is for you; do this in 

remembrance of me.’  In the same way, after supper he took the cup, 

saying, ‘This cup is the new covenant in my blood; do this, whenever 

you drink it, in remembrance of me.’”  (1 Corinthians 11:23-25)  Let’s 

remember all that God has done in our lives and His love for us this 

week and every week.          - Brian 



 
 

Children’s Prayer 

Warriors 
 

Do you believe in the power of 

prayer? Are you willing to pray 

for a family in our congregation 

daily? If so, we want you to be 

one of our Children's Prayer 

Warriors. Each Children's 

Prayer Warrior will be paired 

to a family with children in our 

congregation, your assignment 

will be to pray for this family 

daily. If you would like to be 

paired with a family, please 

contact Ashli Koehler by email 

at ashlibever@hotmail.com   
 
 

 

 We will be helping with Mountain States 

Children’s Home and their Change-A-Life 

Change Can campaign through August 

13.  MSCH cares for 25 to 30 children 

each year who come from abuse, neglect 

and troubled family situations.  Funds 

raised will help purchase clothing, school 

needs and perishable food items, which 

normally cost about $62,000 per year.  

This is a great way to help children in 

need. Pick up a change can today! 

Eugene Church of Christ 

May 21th, 2017 

Sun. A.M. Bible Study................. 70 

Sun. A.M. Worship ................... 124 

Life Groups ................................ NC 

Wed. P.M. Bible Study ............... 38 

Contribution ........................ $2,257 

May Weekly Ave ................. $2,311 

Weekly Budget .................... $3,125 

May 30th 

Page 123 
VBS 2017 

June 26-30 

Welcome! 

If you are a guest today, we 

are glad you’re here. If you 

have children, there are a 

couple ways we can serve 

you. There is an attended 

nursery available during the 

entire service in room 1. 

D u r i n g  t h e  s e r m o n , 

Children’s Bible Hour for 

ages 3 through 3rd grade 

meets in room 6. These 

rooms are on the west 

hallway. Thank you for joining 

us today! We hope you are 

blessed by your visit. 

Change a Life 

Teen Sunday Class 
 

The middle school and high 

school Sunday morning 

Bible classes will be 

combined starting Sunday,  

June 4, for the summer 

quarter. The class will 

meet in the Youth Room. 

(Room 26 upstairs) 



  Luis Hoffman  Medical tests 

  

 

Birthdays and Anniversaries 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

28 29 30 

Azalea Kimball 

31 

Mel Johnson 

1 

Eastridge 

2 

Herold 

3 

Pray Without Ceasing. 

1 Thessalonians 5:17 

May 28, 2017 

Honoring our 

Graduates 
 

We will be honoring our college and high 

school graduates on June 11.  We will have a 

cake and visit in the gym right after services. 

We will provide containers if you would like 

to give a monitory gift, also a card for you to 

sign for:  Amanda Coburn, Erin Foreman, 

Marina Irish, Chloe Malloy, Jesse Moseley, 

Michael Thornton, and Caleb Zeller. 

Thank You 
 

Eugene Church of Christ, you are 

amazing! Thank you so much for being so 

supportive in our move here. We have 

never felt so moved and reached out to 

as we have with your congregation. Thank 

you again! 

   - The Keizers 

Pillowcases for 

Operation Christmas Child 

 

This year we have the 
opportunity to make 

our shoeboxes even 

more special with 

handmade pillowcases 

for the children. A 

pillowcase in an Operation Christmas 

Child shoebox gift can be so much more 

than just a pillowcase. It can be a bag, 

blanket, or security item to a child in 

need. Making something for a child is 

sharing a part of your heart with them so 

we hope you'll join us. Our goal is to sew 

150 pillowcases (75 for boys and girls), 

age 10-14, during the months of June, July 

& August. Please let Deb Harris (541-342-

7186) know if you'll be participating. 

 

We have extra fabric available at church 

and here's a video tutorial to help 

www.allfreesewing.com/Video-Tutorials/

Super-Easy-DIY-Pillow-Case 

tel:(541)%20342-7186
tel:(541)%20342-7186
http://www.allfreesewing.com/Video-Tutorials/Super-Easy-DIY-Pillow-Case
http://www.allfreesewing.com/Video-Tutorials/Super-Easy-DIY-Pillow-Case


2424 Norkenzie Road 

Eugene, OR  97408 

Phone: 541-687-9351 

Email: office@eugenechurchofchrist.org 

SUNDAY MORNING SERVICE 
 

SONG LEADER 

Ron Palmer 

OPENING PRAYER 

Freddie May 

 
COMMUNION 

Norm Hoffman 

Roy Gotzman, Nathan Lewis,  

Freddie May, Van Moseley, Mike Thornton 

Sub: Dustin Astbury 

SERMON: “Noah” 

  

C H I L D R E N ' S  H O U R 

Nettie: Jacob wrestles with God 

CLOSING PRAYER 

Luis Hoffman 

 

Wednesday Evening 

 

 ANNOUNCEMENTS: Carl McGlothin 
 

PRAYER: Nathan Lewis 
 

SONG LEADER: Roy Gotzman 

 

 

 
 

Elders 
Michael Duffield 
Roy Gotzman 

Carl McGlothin* 
 
 

 

Deacons 

Bret Foreman  
Larry Honaker 

Freddie May 

David Staley 
 
 

Minister 
Brian Lewis 

 
 

Office Staff 
Denise Foreman 

Darlene Gotzman 

Leadership 

& Staff 

FOLLOW US ONLINE 
www.eugenechurchofchr i st .org  

 

SERMON AUDIO  

& Bul let in  Archives  
www.eugenechurchofchr ist .org /family  

FREE ONLINE BIBLE STUDY  

amazing love .wor ldbib leschool.org  

 

 In Search of The Lord’s Way: 

Television Broadcast Schedule: 
www.searchtv .org  

KMTR 17 —  Sundays at 7 :30  a .m.  

Nursery in  

May 

 7-  NO nursery 

14- Nettie & Randey 

21- Ashli & Sara 

28- Nancy & Katherine 
 

Congregational 

Reading this Week 
 

Genesis 6-9 

May Greeters 

 7 - Van & Kim 

14 - Larry & Shirley 

21 - Ken & April 

28 - Beth Flock 

facebook.com/EugeneCofC 

twitter.com/EugeneCofC 

youtube.com/EugeneCofC 

instagram.com/EugeneCofC 

http://www.eugenechurchofchrist.org/family

